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Introducing Marco Henry Santamaria 

Peacock Law P.C. is very proud to announce that Registered Patent Agent, Marco 
Henry Santamaria, has joined our firm. 
 

Marco currently attends the University of New Mexico School of Law and will graduate in 
May of 2020.  Marco has a B.S. in Bioengineering:  Biotechnology from the University of 
California, San Diego; and an M.S. in Bioengineering from the University of California, San 
Diego (“UCSD”).  Marco has authored and co-authored a number of peer-reviewed publications. 
During his graduate studies at UCSD he was a project scientist and lab manager for a Veterans 
Affairs research laboratory.  
 

While in law school, Marco served as a student liaison to the Intellectual Property 
Section of the New Mexico State Bar and was President of the Intellectual Property Society at 
University of New Mexico School of Law.  Marco serves as the​ ​Hispanic National Bar 
Association Law Student Division Representative for Region XV, which includes New Mexico 
and Utah.  He also interned for a semester in the chambers of Jimmie V. Reyna at the U.S. 
Court of Appeals for the Federal Circuit.  

 
 


